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Dear Parents and Carers,

Re Operation Encompass

The safety and wellbeing of young people is our greatest priority.  Our school is one of many in County Durham that take part in a project aimed at providing extra support to young people who are affected by or witness domestic abuse in their home lives.

Witnessing domestic abuse is really distressing for a young person.  They can often see the abuse, hear it from another room, see a parent’s injuries and distress afterwards, or be physically hurt themselves. 

The project, called Operation Encompass, aims to support children affected in any way by domestic abuse. The project is a joint initiative involving Durham County Council, Durham Police and schools across the county.

A major part of the project is the training of school staff, known as “key adults” in each school to liaise with police and work with the young people affected.

Following any serious domestic abuse incident being reported into Durham Police, specialist staff identify which school that child attends, make contact with the school and communicate relevant and necessary information.  This ensures that the school is made aware at the earliest possible opportunity and they can subsequently provide support in a way that means the child feels safe and supported.

We believe our school’s involvement in this project demonstrates our commitment to providing the best possible care and support for our pupils. In the meantime, if you would like to speak to someone about the project or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Crawford.

You can also find out more information at www.operationencompass.org/

Yours sincerely,


Mrs A E English
Executive Head Teacher
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